
Rother District Council 
North East Bexhill Supplementary Planning Document 

Adoption Statement 
 
This statement has been prepared in accordance with Regulation 19 of the 
Town and Country Planning (Local Development) (England) Regulations 2004 
and gives notice that Rother District Council formally adopted the ‘North East 
Bexhill Supplementary Planning Document’ (SPD) on 29th June 2009.  
 
The SPD elaborates upon adopted Local Plan policies BX2 and BX3, which 
allocate land for mixed use development to the north-east of Bexhill. 
 
The adopted SPD and Consultation Statement, together with this Adoption 
Statement, are available for inspection at the Bexhill Community Help Point, 
Amhurst Road, Bexhill from 8.30am – 4.30pm on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday 
& Friday, and Wednesday 9.30am – 4.30pm. The SPD and supporting 
documents are also available to view and download online at 
www.rother.gov.uk/ldf by following the link to Supplementary Planning 
Documents. 
 
Any person aggrieved by the Supplementary Planning Document may apply 
to the High Court for permission to apply for a judicial review of the decision to 
adopt the SPD.  Any such application for leave must be made promptly and in 
any event not later than 3 months after the date on which the SPD was 
adopted. 
 


